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Queenslanders have worked hard to keep the spread of COVID-19 amongst the community
to a minimum. 
We have been promised that we would have our freedoms back once vaccination rates
reached 90%, that time has come and it is now time for the Palaszczuk Government to
follow through with their promise. 

Throughout the pandemic data has been represented in a way to exaggerate the severity of
illness and deaths caused by COVID-19. This data, along with disgusting, threatening
marketing campaigns have been used to manipulate Australians and divide our
communities. 

The rest of the world is beginning to return to normal and as usual Australia is miles
behind, the laughing stock. Stop embarassing us and let's move on from COVID-19
because let's be honest, everyone is tired of hearing about it. 

We DO NOT need an extension to this bill, we DO NOT want an extension to this bill.
Queenslanders have done their part. 
Now it's your turn to do yours.

Warm Regards,

Tia Berger
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